
Tillamook Cheese Recall June 1, 2024

June 1: Costco is recalling select 32-ounce 2-packs of Tillamook Colby Jack and Monterey Jack
cheese slices as they may contain small pieces of plastic.

Product(s) affected: Twin packs of Tillamook Colby Jack and Monterey Jack cheese slices sold
at Costco in their northern region (which includes AK, ID, MT, OR, UT, and WA) between May 9
- 31, 2024. The affected product has Item number 651195 and a "Best If Used By" date of Oct.
22, 2024.

What to do if you have the product(s): Don't consume. Discard or return it to your local
Costco for a full refund.
If you have questions or concerns, you can contact Tillamook at hello@tillamook.com or (855)
562-3568.

https://mobilecontent.costco.com/live/resource/img/static-us-pdf/POST_Item_651195_Tillamook_Colby_Monterey_Jack_Member_Letter.pdf

